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Establishing a contact point from outside the company 

 

We recognize that compliance is fundamental of our business operations, and we believe it 

is important to prevent incidents that violate laws, regulations and our Code of Ethical 

Conduct before they happen and rectify them at an early stage. We also consider it useful to 

receive reports, opinions and comments from our business partners and other stakeholders 

from the viewpoint of respect for human rights. 

Therefore, we have established a dedicated contact point for compliance (Compliance 

hotline) from outside our company on our website. 

 

 

 

 Contact 

Human Resources & General Affairs Department 

NOF CORPORATION 

  Tel:+81-3-5424-6631 

 

 


